
ROBO CALL JUNE 23, 2022 

 

Good afternoon. This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

 

If you missed our in-church pictorial directory sign-ups, you can make your 

appointment online beginning July 1st.  Details and instructions will be published 

in upcoming bulletins and on the church website. Let’s make this a 100% 

participation. 

 

I want to thank all who came out for the blessing of the columbarium, Resurrection 

Garden. We appreciate Bishop Raica for being here to add to the celebration. 

 

This weekend, June 25th and 26th, there will be a second collection for the Mission 

Cooperative Appeal. 

 

Beginning next weekend, the first weekend in July, face masks are optional at all 

the Masses. 

 

Finally, I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each day. Take 

care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

